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Mr. Van Gardner

GCG Industries, Inc.

4636 Newaygo Rd.

Fort Wayne, IN  46808

United States

Dear Mr. Van Gardner:

August 06, 2024

Congratulations on the successful completion of your ISO 13485:2016/No Design  certification 

audit completed on July 24, 2024.

The auditor, Michele Walke, has recommended GCG Industries, Inc. for certification. All 

relevant paperwork is in process and, pending submission and acceptance of corrective action 

for nonconformities, if any, the Executive Committee will promptly review for final certification 

approval.

Thank you for choosing Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I 

may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Kristin Grier

Audit Program Coordinator

1-800-800-7910 or (248) 358-3388 Ext. 4715
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